Tari's School of Dance • 9166 Perkins Road • Baton Rouge, LA 70810 • (225) 767-4495 • www.tarisdance.com

August 2021 Newsletter

Dear Parents and Students:

Welcome to a new Dance School Year! Thank you to our returning students and to our new students for choosing Tari's School of Dance! We will strive to do our very best to make our students' learning experience beneficial, fun, and safe!

Per the governor's recommendations, we respectfully ask that all parents inside the lobby wear a face mask and please social distance yourselves.

Private lessons are available with any instructor or assistant instructor. If your child is having problems with any class, please speak to the teacher and she will set up the private with the front desk.

NO STATEMENTS WILL BE PASSED OUT! A payment schedule will be mailed to you following your registration. Tuition is due by the **1**st **of each month**. After the 5th of the month, a 10% or \$10 late fee (whichever is greater) will be added to the following month's tuition regardless of the day of the week the fifth falls on. Make sure you are familiar with other policies, such as withdrawals and the final drop date, which are explained in the contract on the <u>back of the registration form/payment schedule</u>.

Auto Charge agreements are required for all Tari's students. Our auto charge system allows your monthly tuition to be drafted on the first of each month straight from your debit or credit card. This is the fastest & easiest way to pay your bills! You will never have to worry about missing the due date again! If, for any reason, your card number changes, please contact the front desk as soon as possible to avoid late fees.

***WE DO NOT TAKE CHECKS!

Please make sure that your child has the <u>correct shoes and outfits for their classes!</u> We sell a limited number of shoes and dance wear. If you would like to place an order for shoes, tights or other articles of clothing, email the front desk at **tarisschoolofdance@gmail.com**. Please make sure you mark your child's belongings (shoes, bags, jackets, etc.) with his/her name, and please check to make sure they have all belongings when you pick them up. Lost & Found is located at the end of the hallway between studio E & the concession stand.

We look forward to another successful year! During these uncertain times, we **truly appreciate** your continued support.

For more information visit our website $\rightarrow \underline{www.tarisdance.com}$ or find us on Facebook $\rightarrow \underline{www.facebook.com/TarisSchoolofDance}$ or Instagram $\rightarrow @tarisdance$

Please contact us through our EMAIL at tarisschoolofdance@gmail.com for any questions.

Dancingly yours, Mrs. Tari